
I support the bill primarily because the label ‘disability’ is insulting and degrading to anyone. How 

does it make a person feel who have this so-called ‘disability’?  

In a society that clamours for diversity, how can we turn against those we see as physically different. 

A person is more than their physical make-up. This is leading us to eugenics. 

This Bill aims to combat the disability discrimination that exists within the current abortion 

regulations. 

The Bill will help foster equality by upholding the rights of the unborn with disabilities and 

reinforcing the understanding that every person in Northern Ireland deserves equality and respect. 

The current abortion law perpetuates stereotypes towards people with disabilities and will have a 

profoundly negative impact on those with disabilities. 

The current abortion law will have a negative impact on women who are pregnant with a disabled 

child. 

The current abortion law undermines 30 years of disability protection and fighting for equality in 

Northern Ireland. 


